
After School Program 
Monday-Thursday  
3.20-5pm 

Sporting Schools  
Thursday 3.20-5pm 
Breakfast Club 

Tuesday & Thursday  
8.30-9am  

Lunch Order Day 
Thursday  

Orders with payment must 
be placed in the ñLunch 
orderò box in the office  
foyer by Wednesday lunch 
time. If dealing directly with 
the Nicolson Store, orders 
need to be placed no later 
than 9am Thursday 
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Welcome back everyone! 

I hope everyone had the chance to relax and enjoy the holiday break! 

It is always exciting to welcome our students back for the start of a new year, and this 

year was no exception. The morning was filled with smiles, laughter and lots of recon-

necting with friends. 

I would like to warmly welcome all of our new families to Nicholson Primary School. 

We not only have seven new preps beginning their schooling journey today but we 

also welcome four new students across different grades. 

I also formally welcome Mrs Melanie Fenby to Nicholson. Melanie will be running our 

Science and PE  programs while Miss Strecker is away on leave 

 After School Program 

Our After School program will resume next Monday 1st February. The program runs 

Monday to Thursday from 3.20-5pm. There is a small cost of $5 per  

student per student. More details available from the office. 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Club will resume next Tuesday. This is a very popular program and is open 

to all students across the school, whether they have had breakfast or not. It has prov-

en to be a very social hub and a great way to start the school day. We are looking for a 

volunteer/s to help run the program. If you think you could help out, please contact  

myself or Stevie Gamble for more details. 

Lunch Orders 

Nicholson General Store will continue to supply lunch orders this year starting from 

next Thursday 4th Feb. Order forms are available from the school office. 

 Administration Forms  

Over the next week, a number of forms will be sent home. It is important to take the 

time to check and complete the forms and return them ASAP to  

ensure that we have accurate, up to date records at school. This is particularly relevant 

for contact details and emergency contact information. If you are  

unsure about anything, please do not hesitate to ask a either Sharon or myself for as-

sistance.  

The newsletter comes out via Skoolbag, Wednesday of every week. It includes im-

portant dates, upcoming events and activities along with whatôs happening in the 

classrooms and around the school. We strongly encouraged everyone to read it so 

that you can keep abreast of whatôs happening in the school. We are moving towards 

distributing the newsletter electronically via our Skoolbag app. If you do not already 

have access to the app., please contact the school. 

 

Kindest regards 

Sue Clague 

Principal  

 

At Nicholson Primary School we acknowledge the Gunai-Kurnai people ,  

the traditional owners of the land our school is built on.  

We pay respects to the elders past, present and emerging  

and extend that respect to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people 

. 

   January 29th  2021 

Growth     Honesty and Trust     Respect     Connectedness      Inclusiveness       Fun 



  

 

 

 
 

Goodbye and Good Luck 

Grade 6 

Thankyou Gail and Les Final reading awards for 2020 


